




district. They did not have exact numbers of how many of our members are in each salary tier, butPaula thought $45 tier was the most common. The 2-year student tier was intended for graduate students and mirrors ALA policy, it was discussed changing this my removing the year limit andinstead asking for proof of enrollment.
It is possible for a member to change their salary tier online, but they are not prompted for this information when renewing. Membership was January-December, but now renews every 12 monthsbased on when the member joined. If fee changes are made, a switch date will need to be selected.
Motion: To have a group go forwar'd in researching the restructuring of our fees.Made by Ashley Dees. Second by Stephen Parks. Motion carries. 
The group will present their findings in July.
The was concern that raising our fees will have a negative impact on membership recruitment. Philip countered that the greater challenge isn't the fee amount but having a good return on investment for ourmembers. He has plans on this topic to be announced later.
8. Adjournment:
Motion: To adjourn the meeting. Made by Ashely Dees. Second by Rickey JonesMotion carries. 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:53am.
The next regular meeting of the Mississippi Library Association Executive Board will be in person at 
the Vicksburg conference site in July, date to be announced. 

Minutes approved July 14, 2023 
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